
NOTICE 
 

 

 

THE EMBASSY OF JAPAN IN NEPAL WILL BE CLOSED on 

 

FOR TIHAR HOLIDAYS. VISA APPLICATION WILL BE RESUMED 

FROM NOV. 17th, 2015. ANY INCONVENIENCES CAUSED TO 

THE CONCERNED ARE DEEPLY REGRETTED. 

 

THE EMBASSY OF JAPAN 

KATHMANDU 



 

NOTE!!! 

 

FURTHER, INCASE OF VISA APPLICATION TILL NOV 4th, 2015 VISA WILL BE 

ISSUED BY NOV 10th, 2015 (INCASE THERE IS NO PROBLEM).  

 

FOR THE APPLICATION ON NOV 5th and 6th, 2015 VISA WILL BE ISSUED AFTER 

TIHAR i.e., NOV 17th, 2015.   

      

 

THE EMBASSY OF JAPAN 

KATHMANDU 

 


